· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Rhode Island Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics put out this announcement to let families know that pediatricians’ offices are open, safe, and ready to see children for well-child visits, vaccinations, and other children’s health issues. 
· The Stay Here-O's campaign provides simple tips and guidance for what parents can do to help their families stay safe.
· Parents seeking information about urgent behavioral health issues their kids are experiencing should call Kids’ Link—a separate service administered by Bradley Hospital/Lifespan: 1-855-543-5465. This is available 24/7.
· Bradley Hospital has a variety of COVID-19 Resources for Parents and Caregivers available.
· The American Psychological Association has a variety of resources for quarantined parents, including a COVID-19 picture book, A Kid's Guide to Coronavirus, and a "Something Strange Happened to My City" video.



